
| Post 16 Transport to School 
 
 
For students who reside within the catchment area, the school operates a post-16 spare seat scheme 
in conjunction with Cumberland Council’s Transport Services Team. All applications are sent via the 
school, based on who has applied for sixth form, direct to the Local Authority and the cost is determined 
by Cumberland Council. For students where spare seats are not available through the Local Authority, 
the school will work with parents to help facilitate transport.  
 
We would encourage post-16 students from low income families to apply for free discretionary transport 
through Cumberland Council’s Student Support Fund, if they fulfil the eligibility criteria. Financial 
assistance is also available for eligible students from the 16-19 Bursary Fund. 
 
If you would like your child to have a place on the school bus when they start sixth form please email 
rennieh@cockermouthschool.org. 
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